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	W. B. Browning Elementary 

PTA Meeting

Wednesday, April 13th,  from 7PM - 8 PM

Browning Elementary Research Center

	2010/2011 PTA Theme:
	Healthy Habits/Healthy Minds

	Minutes:
	I. Call to Order / Welcome Members  - Meeting started at 7:05pm with 12 members
II. Approval of Minutes from 3/2/11 meeting   - Motioned by Lisa W. and Jill d.
III. Treasurer’s Report –Motioned by Jill d.  and Lisa W. – unanimously approved
Principal’s Report – During March is Reading Month, our Browning Bears worked very hard toward all of their reading goals, and I am proud of their accomplishments! Their goal was 335,552 and was short 1800 minutes, but were able to read the missing minutes over spring break and Mrs. Hassell would still be able to dress up like a frog. Which the students did. Mrs. Hassell will be out front meeting the students in her frog costume on Friday, April 15th.

Family Literacy Night on March 10 was a huge success. A big thank you to all the staff and volunteers who made the event so successful. There were 125 families who attended. It was nice for a lot of the parents who usually volunteer and be able to come to an event to be with their kids and enjoy the night.

Author Bryan Chick on March 18th was a super hit with the students. A big thank you for Michelle Pugh for bringing him to our school. The kids were very excited to have him come and share his experience in writing his books. 

Mrs. Hassell was able to get approval for the handprints on a selected part of the wall in our gym/cafeteria. The district would charge the PTA $100 a year to paint over the existing hands from year to year. The district has required that the hands be painted on a using a Sherwin Williams, Satan, Pro Mar 200 paint (purchased by the PTA). The students can write their name on the wall using a Sharpie marker (provided by PTA). All extra supplies that the children use for painting their handprints (brushes, drop cloth, etc) will need to be purchased by PTA. There was a unanimous vote to approve $300 for 6th grade handprint. Motion to approve Jill d and Dawn S.
IV. Fundraising, Events, & Initiatives - 
· Field Trips – 1st, 4th and 5th grades will be going to Detroit Science Center. Mrs. Tocco will be sending out an email for other grades to respond.
· March is Reading Month – In principal’s report
· Muffins with Mom – A huge thank you to Jennifer Block for once again organizing the event. It was a great success. The photo booth was a great addition. 
· CJ Barrymore’s – Is booked for the Friday June 17th. The Friday after the last day of school.
· Golf Outing –Thank you Brad Glonka for chairing this event. Lisa Williams is working her magic in getting donations for this event a big thank you to her also. 
· 2nd Annual Golf Outing – Brad Glonka volunteered to chair this event. Thank you Brad. It will be held at Cracklewood golf course at 24 and Romeo Plank on Sunday, May 22nd. In need of volunteers to help. We want to provide a play structure for the school by the end of the year. Lisa Williams is working her magic in getting donations. A big thank you to her also.
· Costco Membership drive – Anyone who signs up for Costco Memberships can help out the school for every membership or renewal the school gets free pizza and money. Details to come.

· Staff Appreciation – Jen Sornig volunteered to chair along with Lisa Larson. A huge thank you to Jen Sornig for chairing this event along with Lisa Larson. The staff would like to thank all the volunteers for all the goodies that were provided. Special thanks to Mrs. Daoud for her delicious treats. 
· My School is Cool – So far we have $1476.41 and a bit behind from last month. They are accepting receipts from August 2010 to date until May 20th. Please turn receipts in. 
· Krogers/VG’s – As of April 1st you must resign Kroger cards with Browning Elementary to earn monies for our school.
· Beautify Browning/Earth Day Celebration – Thursday April 21st from 10:30-11:00am. Students, staff and volunteers will put down mulch and flowers and pick up litter around the school.
· Play Structure Committee – Jen Sornig and her husband volunteered to head up the committee for researching play structures which the PTA is planning to purchase with monies raised at the Golf Outing. Thank you Sornig family!
· 2011/2012 PTA Board Nominations – Due by April 29th. Please nominate board members.
V. Staff Update – Mrs. Tocco has been able to bring Impact Team to our school Friday April 29th. Zion Christen Church has graciously donated the funds ($500) for this event. Team Impact is a team of former NFL players and Olympians who do incredible feats of strength and present the gospel message. Thank you Mrs. Tocco!!
VI. Fun Fair – Lisa Larson has graciously agreed to volunteer and needs a co-chair to help organize. She expressed her need for a co-chair because this will be her last year running this event. Dawn Neubacher has agreed to volunteer but still needs a co-chair. Bev Cenfera and Bobby have volunteered to run the 50/50 raffle along with Sue Medina volunteering to run the themed basket raffle. Lisa Larson will approach Steve Harris in volunteering to run the kitchen. Jill deJesus has volunteered to run the Cake Walk. We still need a volunteer to run the games.
VII. Open discussion – The Rink on Van Dyke has been reopened under new ownership.
VIII. Adjournment – Motioned to adjourn Jen S. and Lisa W. Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm. 
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